
From: Emi Baldoni 

Sent: Sunday, March 06, 2016 9:09 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: The lex  

 

Hello councilman Thao, 

 

Today I received a letter in my door urging me to support The Lex from Mr Charles Carter.  

 

I 100% DO NOT support The Lex. I have lived in this neighborhood for 6 years and have chosen 

to raise my family here. We have enough problems dealing with the traffic, noise disturbance, 

violence, loitering and drug issues with the private Milton club.  

 

There are many families with young children not to mention the Jeremiah Project down the street 

from the lex. Having an establishment with the ability to serve/provide/house alcohol would be 

another detriment to the neighborhood.  

 

Please support our neighborhood efforts to keep our area safe.  

 

Thank you,  

Emilia Baldoni  

90xxCarroll Ave 

 

 


